
SanFACC Mentor Program is Back 
 
The SanFACC (San Gabriel/Foothills Association of Community Colleges) Mentor 
program seeks to build both individual and regional leadership capacity among 
full-time/permanent community college employees.  Mentees with a clear 
interest in entering or advancing in community college management will be 
paired with mentors from neighboring colleges already serving in an 
administrative role.  This experience provides a safe environment to develop a 
knowledge base that supports effective leadership and management.  Participants 
are enriched by experiencing the best practices and lessons learned from 
colleagues across the region. The first information session is virtual on February 
23rd, 2023. Learn more here. 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mtsac.edu%2Fpod%2Fsanfacc.html&data=05%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40MTSAC.EDU%7C2d9dfd88585740bfa5fb08daf26db40b%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C638088851247971460%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=isC64grgw7xL2dcfO18uCLWyLHLqQXkgLYFSxWpJmik%3D&reserved=0

